
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18 April 2024 

 

 
Official Sensitive 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Appointment of Deputy Headteacher 

 

As you are all aware Mr Finch, Deputy Headteacher, will become Headteacher from September 

2024 which meant his role as Deputy needed to be filled. 

  

I am delighted to be able to inform you that, following a rigorous and robust recruitment process, 

Mr Finch and the Full Governing Body have appointed Mr Chris Abrey as the new Deputy 

Headteacher of Hedingham School and Sixth Form.   

  

Mr Abrey is currently Deputy Headteacher at another school and is thrilled to accept this 

appointment.  

  

I am sure you will join the staff and Governors in congratulating Mr Abrey in being successful in his 

new position and provide him with all the support necessary.  He will take up this position on the 

.1 September 2024  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr M Lee 

Chair of Governors  

 


